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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES

RE: CITY OF WINNIPEG 2021 REGIONAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM
NORTHBOUND PLESSIS ROAD MILL AND FILL — DEVONSHIRE DRIVE TO GUNN ROAD

Please be advised Northbound Plessis Road from Devonshire Drive to Gunn Road will be under
construction this summer.

Work is expected to begin the week of May 15, 2023 and will take approximately five weeks to
complete.

During construction:
e We will maintain access to all intersections as much as possible
o Temporary closures will be required during milling and asphalt paving operations
e One lane of northbound traffic will be maintained
e Garbage and recycling collection will not be affected
o Please continue to place bins out on collection day
e We will maintain emergency access

Please contact Darryl Schmidt of Dillon Consulting Limited if you have:
¢ Any accessibility requirements
¢ Questions about the project
e Concerns regarding construction

Darryl can be reached at 204-792-5025. We appreciate your patience during construction and look
forward to the construction of Northbound Plessis Road in 2023.

Sincerely,

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

Tarah J. Peters, P.Eng.
Contract Administrator

For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311
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Cc:  Councillor Russ Wyatt
Ryan Munro
Julie Dooley

Debby Mikulik
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Transcona Ward
City of Winnipeg — Public Works Department

City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office — Public Works
Department

City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division — Public
Works Depariment

For more information on major construction projects:

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311
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